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ISSR promotes healthy snacking. Make sure your child has a healthy 
snack for snack time. 

Swimming Gala 
We all had a great time at our annual swimming gala on Friday 8th November. Thank you to everyone who 
came along to support our swimmers in each race. We witnessed many exciting races and close finishes and 
at the end we all celebrated with certificates of participation and bronze, silver and gold to those who suc-
cessfully placed in their finals. 
We raised an amazing $492.25 for Angkor Hospital for Children and Kantha Bopha which will be added to the 
money raised from our Halloween Parade. Our third and final charitable event this year will be our School 
Fair in March. 
Thanks to all the members of ISSR who helped to make it such a success. Special thanks to Ms Claudine 
and Mr Todd for all their hard work planning the event.  
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Star of the Month 
We would like to welcome parents to our next Star of the Month assemblies at 

8am on: 
Tuesday 3rd December - Nursery-Year 1 (R2A performing) 
Wednesday 4th December - Year 2-Year 6 (6B performing) 

Please Note: 
We no longer print our 

newsletters. You can 
find them on Class Do-
jo, our website and out-

side the school gate. 

Water Bottles 
Students must only bring water to school in 
non-breakable containers. Glass is not per-

mitted on the school grounds. 

Parents’ Meetings 
9th - 12th Dec 2019 

ID Badges 
Please ensure you are wearing your ID 

Badge whenever you are on school property. 
This is to ensure the safety of the students. 

Halloween Parade 

Parents’ meetings are a very important part of our 
school calendar as they give all parents a chance to 
meet with the class teacher and find out how their 
child is doing in class. It is also a great opportunity 
to ask any questions about what the children are 
learning in school.  
Please make an appointment with the office as 
times are limited. This is a very busy week for 
teachers so please make sure you arrive promptly 
for your appointment to avoid having to 
wait or causing other parents to wait long-
er than necessary.  

1A have a space 
station in their 

classroom! Many 
of year 1 have been 

on interesting 
space adventures.  

Assessments 
Teachers will be carrying out their termly assess-
ments during the week beginning the 18th Novem-
ber. This is a very important week for the children 
as they will be tested on what they have learnt dur-
ing this term. 
You can help your child achieve their potential dur-
ing this week, and also in general, by making sure 
they are going to bed early, getting enough sleep 
and ensuring they arrive early for school. Children 
of primary school age need between 9 and 11 
hours of sleep per night. It will help them maintain a 
healthy bedtime routine if all electronics are 
switched off at least 30 minutes before their sleep 
time. 
Research has shown that when a child eats healthi-
ly they learn better. A healthy snack brought into 
school will help them stay focussed until lunchtime. 
Healthy snacks include, fruit and vegetables, yo-
gurts, a small sandwich. 

Halloween parade was a wonderful experience for 
the children who dressed up in their costumes and 
were able to parade in front of the school. It was 
great to see the effort so many families had made to 
create an imaginative costume this year. The teach-
ers really enjoyed dressing up too! Thanks to every-
one who took part in the parade.  
Can you find yourself in any of these photos?  


